
         Scott County Board of Supervisors  
         May 10, 2022 8:00 a.m.  

 
The Board of Supervisors met as a committee of the whole and pursuant to 

adjournment with Maxwell, Beck, Kinzer and Knobbe present. Supervisor Croken 
participated electronically. Due to social distancing concerns relating to COVID19, 
Supervisors and staff were spaced apart during the meeting.  

Major Shawn Roth reviewed a request to over hire an Administrative Assistant in 
the Sheriff’s Department.  

Human Resources Director Mary Thee reviewed staff appointments.  

FSS Director Tammy Speidel introduced representatives with Wold Architects 
and Engineers (Wold) to give updates on the YJRC (Youth Justice Rehabilitation 
Center) project budgetary estimates. 

Jonathan Kuzynowski, from Wold presented design development updates which 
included guiding principles, site plan, floor plan and exterior renderings of the new 
YJRC building and COOP/COG area.  

Kirsta Ehmke, from Wold reviewed the updated construction cost analysis and timelines 
for the project. 

Budget and Administrative Services Director David Farmer gave a Capital Project 
Budget estimate update for the YJRC, COOP/COG and election spaces.  

Tammy Speidel reviewed the upcoming Jail roof replacement project public 
hearing. 

Speidel also gave updates on activity at the Tremont and Eldridge warehouses 
and reviewed a contract for remodeling work at the Eldridge warehouse that includes 
Auditor's Office space. 

County Auditor Kerri Tompkins also reviewed the remodeling project and the timeline for 
moving election equipment. 

County Engineer Angela Kersten reviewed the award of contract for two Hot Mix 
Asphalt (HMA) resurfacing projects.  

Kersten also reviewed plans, specifications and letting date for three hot mix 
asphalt (HMA) resurfacing projects. 

Kersten also reviewed the purchase of a snow plow truck and equipment for 
Facilities and Support Services. 

Planning and Development Director Chris Mathias reviewed a notice from the 
City of Walcott for a proposed amendment to the City’s Consolidated Urban Renewal 
Area Plan.  



County Health Department Director Amy Thoreson reviewed the Memorandum of 
Understanding between County Medical Examiner Barbara Harre, MD, and Scott 
County. 

Moved by Kinzer, seconded by Knobbe at 9:23 a.m. a motion to adjourn. All 
Ayes. 

 
 
 
 

______________________________  
                                                          Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 

                                                                  Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 

________________________ 
ATTEST:  Kerri Tompkins 
                 Scott County Auditor 
 
 
A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 
 


